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Sept. 4  Labor Day– NO SCHOOL 

Sept. 8 
Important SENIOR Meeting 

3:15 Room 203 

Sept. 8 Spirit Wear Orders Due 

Sept. 11 
Prayer for America 

Wear Red, White & Blue 

Sept. 20-22 

FALL BREAK ~ K5-12 
Preschool parents please 

use the rear doors for 
drop off and pick-up. 

Sept. 27 See You at the Pole 

 Spirit Wear Order 
Forms are here! 

Orders forms are due Friday, 
September 8.  You may order 
online or send it in to your 
child’s homeroom teacher. 

ATTENTION  
SENIOR PARENTS & STUDENTS 
There will be a very important Senior 

Meeting on Friday, September 8 at 3:15 in 

Mrs. Rachel Jones' classroom. We will be 

discussing graduation, the mission trip, and 

fundraising schedules.  Parents and 

Seniors, please make every effort to attend 

this very important meeting about your 

senior year!  

There is a member of 
our MACA family who 
is heading to Texas to 
help. Student Govern-
ment would love to 
send them off with a 
huge load of blessings 
for the people there! As 

we all know they are going to need LOTS of 
help so we have put together a list of items we 
would like to have here on campus by 3:00 on  
Wednesday, September 13. 
 

-BABY SUPPLIES: diapers, wipes, baby 
clothes, bottles, baby food, formula,... 
-HYGIENE SUPPLIES: toothbrush, tooth-
paste, deodorant, soap, shampoo, towels & 
wash cloths.  
If you would like to send something but do not 
have time for shopping, please feel free to put 
a check (made out to MACA) or money in the 
donation jar in the front office. We will do the 
shopping for you. Watch in a future 
MACAgram for pictures of the donated items.   

Thank you ALL in advance for your 
participation! 

Let’s Do Our Part 



Join Us and Pray for AMERICA 
On Monday, September 11, at 8:00am we 
will be having a time of prayer for our  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
country, praising God, and reflection at the 
flag pole. Everyone is encouraged to wear 
red, white, and blue in celebration of 
AMERICA!!!! 

Wednesday, September 27, at 7:45 will be 
See You at the Pole. This is a student led 
time of praise and worship, so please feel 
free to stay and worship our Lord with 
your child before you go to work. 

Every student received an Ingles 
Tools for Schools card registration 
form this week. This is a great way 
for our school to earn points to pur-
chase school items. Please ask your 
friends, family and church families 
to connect their cards. You can go 
online and complete the registration 
or complete the form and send it 
back in to the school office.  Our 
school code is 10226.   
Thank you for your support! 

If you are interested in your child 
taking piano lessons, please complete 
the attached form and return it to 
the school office by September 7.  





Mountain Area Christian Academy 
Piano Enrollment Form 

2017-2018 
(Grades 2nd – 12th) 

 

 
Student’s Name:  ______________________________________________________ 
 
Grade:  ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number:  _______________________________________________________ 
 
Address:  ____________________________________________________________ 
 
       _____________________________________________________________ 
 
 

I am interested in my child enrolling in the piano program.  Please call me to discuss enrollment. 
 
 

Parent’s Signature_______________________________________  
 
 
He / She has taken lessons before _________ Yes 
 
     _________ No  
 
 
 
Teacher:  Mrs. Teressa Pierce  
 
 

Cost:  $65. Per month ~ Payment is due on the first lesson of each month. 

Lessons will be every Tuesday during school hours. 

(Please make checks payable to Mrs. Teressa Pierce.) 

 
 
 

Lessons begin: Tuesday, September 12.   

 

Please return this completed form by Thursday, September 7. 
 
 
 

Please contact Mrs. Pierce prior to first lesson. (336)312-0826 

 


